
Sustainable Maryland Meeting Notes 

October 3, 2022 

 

Attendance 

Chiara Atoyebi 

Daryl Braithwaite 

Gina Mathias 

Janet Owens 

Megan Pierce 

 

Gina announced that she would be leaving Takoma Park Public Works Department and Daryl 
Braithewaite would be replacing her as Takoma Park Public Works representative. 

Lizz Kliemer of Friends of Native Trees in Takoma (FONTT) joined the meeting to learn about how the 
Committee planned to proceed on collaborating with FONTT in Arbor Day celebrations.  Subsequent to 
the meeting, Lizz sent an email to members that proposed how the TP Sustainable Maryland Committee 
could use this collaboration to earn sustainability points under the innovative demonstration projects – 
Natural Resources category.  Lizz outlined potential collaborative actions for this event. 

The meeting discussion followed up on the September action points for prioritizing key actions towards 
Takoma Park’s Sustainable Maryland Certification status.  The committee decided to move forward on 
summarizing key actions that would be presented to the Takoma Park City Council in early 2023. 

The committee also agreed that it would welcome a meeting with a staff member of Sustainable 
Maryland.  Daryl agreed to arrange a meeting with a staff member possibly in December. 

The next meeting was set as Monday, November 7, 2022. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 

 

 


